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Dear Parent/Carer
Invitation to Summer School 2024

I would like to invite your child to Halewood Academy’s Summer School 2024

Summer School will start on Monday 5th August 2024 and finish on Friday 9th August 2024. Each day
will start at 9:15 am and finish at 3.00 pm. Snacks, drinks and a lunch meal will be provided free of
charge each day. The weather could be hot so please consider sunscreen and for your child to wear
suitable loose clothing for practical activities.

You will need to confirm your child's place by sending an email to
summerschool@halewoodacademy.co.uk stating your child's name along with TWO emergency
contact names and contact numbers.

If you do not give permission for your child to have their photograph taken, please state this in your
email. If you do not give permission for your child to make their own way home, please state that in
your email.

We currently have some outstanding Halewood Academy admissions forms - it is imperative that
these forms are completed before your child attends Summer School as they contain vital medical

information. If you have not completed the form please do so via the school website.

Please do not delay in confirming your child's place!

Yours faithfully

Mr Rylands
Transition Co-ordinator
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